TROWBRIDGE LAND HOLDINGS, LLC

August 26, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Jkahan@a2gov.org

Planning Commission

City of Ann Arbor c/o

Mr. Jeffrey Kahan, AICP

City Planner, City of Ann Arbor
301 E. Huron St.

Ann Arbor, MI

Re: Request for postponement of appearance before the City of Ann Arbor Planning Commission
(the “Planning Commission”) for consideration of Hideaway SP17-031 (“Hideaway”)

Ladies and Gentlemen:

We write to you because we have a scheduling conflict regarding the date of the Planning Commission’s
consideration of Hideaway. We were unaware that the Planning Commission’s September 2019 meeting
coincides with the identical date and time of another preexisting planning commission meeting we are obligated
to attend. Our strong preference is to refrain from making a presentation for Hideaway without the full
complement of representation present at the meeting as we believe anything less than that to be disrespectful to
the Planning Commission. ~ Accordingly, we kindly request that the Planning Commission postpone
consideration of Hideaway at the September 2019 meeting in favor of consideration at the October 2019 meeting.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Best,
Anﬂ%

on behalf of Trowbridge Land Holdings, LLC

2617 Beacon Hill Drive - Auburn Hills, Michigan 48326



